
We are pleased to provide you with 
the latest energy disclosure label for 
the Default Service you are currently 
receiving from Unitil Energy Systems 
d/b/a Unitil (“Unitil”). The label is 
updated annually and provides the 
latest information on the power 
sources and air emissions for the sources and air emissions for the 
electricity you are buying.

All licensed electricity suppliers in 
New Hampshire are required to 
provide this information in a 
standard format, so you can 
make an informed decision if you 
choose to buy power from a 
competitive supplier.

On the reverse side, we have provided On the reverse side, we have provided 
definitions for the terms used in this 
label. You will also find phone 
numbers for the New Hampshire 
Department of Energy. They 
can answer your questions and can answer your questions and 
provide you with a list of electricity 
suppliers licensed to sell electricity 
in New Hampshire.

If you have more questions about If you have more questions about 
your bill or this energy disclosure 
label, please call Unitil’s Customer 
Service Center at 1-888-301-7700.

Electric providers are required by the New Hampshire Department of Energy to provide customers with an environmental 
disclosure label with information to evaluate services offered by competitive suppliers and electric utilities, and to provide 
information about the environmental and public health impacts of electric generation. Further information can be obtained by 
calling your electric utility or competitive electric supplier, or by contacting the Department of Energy. Additional information 
on disclosure labels is also available at www.energy.nh.gov or on your electric provider’s website.

30384-I-0871

Power Sources
Demand for this electric product in the period July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 
was assigned generation from the following services:

Air Emissions
Air emissions relative to New England regional average emissions.

NOTES: lbs/MWh = pounds per Megawatt-hour, 1 Megawatt-hour = 1,000 kilowatt-hours
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The electricity you consume comes from the New 
England power grid, which receives power from a 
variety of power plants and transmits the power as 
needed to meet the requirements of all customers in 
New England. When you choose a power supplier, 
that supplier is responsible for generating and/or 
purchasing power that is added to the power grid in 
an amount equivalent to your electricity use. “Known an amount equivalent to your electricity use. “Known 
Resources” include resources that are owned by, or 
under contract to, the supplier. “System Power” 
represents power purchased in the regional electricity 
market. Electric suppliers are required to obtain a 
certain amount of renewable energy in accordance 
with RSA 362-F, the state’s renewable portfolio 
standard law. They may also choose to obtain standard law. They may also choose to obtain 
amounts of renewable energy above their legal 
obligation, and utilities must also offer a renewable 
energy option to allow customers to choose to 
support the purchase of additional renewable energy 
by the utility.

1-800-852-3793

1-888-301-7700website:       www.unitil.com

website:      www.energy.nh.gov
New Hampshire Department of Energy:
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Emissions for each of the following pollutants are 
shown in lbs/MWh:


